
 

May 3, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for Route 522 Realignment Extension in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 
receive funding for this project is the Township of South Brunswick, located at 540 Ridge Road, 
Monmouth Junction, NJ 08852. 

The funding would be used for the construction of approximately 1.5 miles of new roadway and 
infrastructure upgrades including storm drainage improvements, water line installation, retaining 
wall construction, construction of infiltration basins, installation of curbs and sidewalks and 
roadway pavement. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would reduce 
congestion in an area where backups are common and improve safety. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 
5305(a)(2). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bonnie Watson Coleman 

Member of Congress 

 

 
 
 
 


